MERRYHILL SCHOOL

9345 S Colorado Blvd Littleton CO 80126



A NOTE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL

Thank you all for helping our school celebrate Earth Day. Together, students at our school. Celebrating Earth Day provided our teachers with many opportunities to relate science, math and literacy concepts to everyday life. As we move into May, we are getting our classrooms ready for a summer of additional enrichment. We can't wait to spend summer with you and your children!

Sincerely,
Karen Baccarella & Michael Martinez

TEACHER APPRECIATION!

We love our teachers! Thank you all for helping us celebrate our teachers on the week of May 3rd!



IMPORTANT DATES

May 3rd - 7th —Teacher Appreciation Week May 5th- Cinco De Mayo

May 17th —Pre-K graduation at 3PM via zoom

May 28th— Monthly folders go home

May 31st — CLOSED FOR MEMORIAL DAY

SUMMER CAMP

Summer Camp registration is currently underway. We hope that your family will be joining us! Please Make sure to turn in your registration form

Claire K. 05/02
Caroline K. 05/05
Boden D. 05/10
Roxanne S. 05/15
Bryson D. 05/20

PRE-K GRADUATION

Our students have been working hard on graduation toward. We will celebrate the accomplishments of our Pre-K students with safety as our guide. Pre-K teachers will be sending more information home shortly for our virtual event.

LOVE OUR SCHOOL? REVIEW US!

In today's connected world, many families turn to online reviews to learn more about the reputation of schools. Just a reminder that you can find our school on Facebook, Google, Yelp and other online directories. We'd love more families like yours, so please consider spreading the word about our school.